
My name is Drew Adams, a law abiding, blue collar, Oregonian. I am an avid outdoorsmen and a 
supporter of our constitutional rights. HB 4005 does nothing but violate our second amendment right, it 
causes law abiding citizens like myself to no longer be able to protect ourselves and loved ones from 
random acts of violence. When we have terrorist groups in ANTIFA allowed to riot in our streets 
committing raw acts of violence, it makes now more than ever the wrong time to take rights away from 
law abiding civilians. Even though there is never a correct time to take away or tamper with our 
constitutional rights. HB 4005 is one more step to socialism and history shows that nothing but a state of 
tyranny comes from that. Vote NO on HB 4005. Leave our rights alone. Go do something to help stop 
our record high child predator population in this state. Attack the real criminals, not the law abiding 
citizens that responsibly use our constitutional rights. I hope you choose to support the law abiding 
citizens of this great state by voting NO on HB 4005 instead of supporting the criminals by making us all 
victims. Refuse to follow negative leadership, don’t be a sheep.  
Thank you. 
 
 


